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 On The Level  
    At Old Town Lodge 

Stated Meeting  

Present were 25- masons: including  1-visitors. 

Sick and bereaved 

Carey Mock 

Mrs.  Bill Moon  

Glenn Oaks (& Mrs) 

Bill Sheets (loss of wife) 

Randy Shore 

Ray Shore 

Tom Shore 

Winburn Shore 

Billy Walters 

 

 

 

$$ Raised for Second Harvest Food 

Bank The Stated meeting regular charity collection will be 

donated to the 26th District’s Second Harvest Food Bank drive, 

which will satisfy a Lion & Pillar award requirement.  Approved 

by vote of the Lodge.  

Golf Tournament—June 15th  

Senior Warden Andrew Leinbach stated the Annual Lodge Golf 

Tournament is scheduled for June 15th at Wilshire Golf Club 

located at 1570 Bridgton Rd, Winston-Salem, NC 27127.  Times 

for the event have not been provided yet. 

The Lodge Golf Tournament is one 

of our Annual fundraising 

activities.  The tournament will 

help raise funds for the lodge to do 

charitable good in many places like 

the scholarship fund at Reagan 

high, bikes for books, and support 

our Masonic charities. 

If you have suggestions, want to 

volunteer, or have more questions, contact SW Andrew 

Leinbach at (336) 416-7594 or agleinbach@gmail.com. 

May Birthdays 
Don Frost 

 
3 

Bruce Montgomery 9 

Carey Mock 11 

Dwaine Hutchens 12 

Mark Howell 14 

Charles McAlexander 14 

Brantley Cummings 15 

Ronnie Eads 16 

Thomas Shore 17 

William Schatzman 22 

Harold Fearrington Jr 24 

James Dunn, Sr 29 

Jamie Kimbrell 29 

District 26 Car Show—May 18th 

This year Old Town Lodge will be hosting this annual event (last 

year it was held at Clemmons Lodge). 

This years event will be held May 18th from 12-4pm. 

The cruise-in is not intended to be a fundraiser, but a community 

event to raise awareness of Masonry among the general public  

If you wish to volunteer or have more questions, contact our 

WM Kenneth "Chad" Leinbach, (919) 260-7301, 

chad.leinbach@gmail.com. 

$1250.00 Reagan High School 

Scholarship 

WB Tyler Leinbach reported we had received three scholarship 
applications from students at Reagan High School. The scholar-
ship committee will review the applications and have a recom-
mendation for awarding them at our next stated communica-
tion. 

Senior Students pursuing a trade-skill certification, associate's 
degree, bachelor's degree, or professional designation or affilia-
tion may apply. These may include, but are certainly not limited 
to, students pursuing an electrician's license, 2-year degree in 
computers, bachelors in business, or insurance license. 

If you wish to volunteer or have more questions, contact our 

WB Tyler Leinbach, (336) 402-3230 Or tjleinbach@gmail.com  

Masonic Education 

For our Masonic education, Bro. An-
drew Leinbach provided instructions to the 
Lodge about several important details in the 
ritual during the second section of the 3rd de-
gree which the GM has asked all lodges to at-
tend to as part of his emphasis on ritual resto-
ration this year. 

If you have suggestions, want to volunteer, or have more 

questions, contact SW Andrew Leinbach at (336) 416-7594 or 

agleinbach@gmail.com. Members visit King #722 Lodge 
B. Paul Tutherow, Jr. 

Old Town #751 was represented by Worshipful Master Chad 

Leinbach, Junior Warden Shawn Summerfield and others at 

King #722 April 18, 2024. The visit was an attempt to bring the 

"Traveling Gav-

el" to Old Town, 

but Kernersville 

managed to 

take it at an 

Emergent Com-

munication the 

previous week. 

In total, 10 of us 

were present in 

King.  



April 16th Stated Dinner and Fellowship 

Pictures provided by Daniele Summerfield & Shawn Summerfield 



Lodge Clean Up 
  JW Shawn Summerfield 

March 30th was a scheduled Lodge clean up day.  It was nearly a bust, as only just 3 masons showed up.  Daniele Summerfield 

(JW Shawn Summerfield's wife) had prepared breakfast, so we all fattened ourselves up accordingly.  WB  Todd Leinbach, Bro. 

Brian Dirscherl and JW Shawn Summerfield cleaned up the outside yard the best we could with what we had.  JW Shawn and 

his wife cleaned the inside of the Lodge. 



PO Box 14, Bethania NC 27010 
 

oldtownlodge751@gmail.com 

Old Town Lodge 

We are on the Web! 

https://lodgelocator.com/old-town-751 T
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Regular practice on Tuesdays 6:00, if no meet-

ing is scheduled; special practice on Sunday 

before degrees.  

Contact WM Kenneth "Chad" Leinbach 

chad.leinbach@gmail.com  (919) 260-7301 

• OTL Stated Meeting  May 21 @ 7:00pm ;Coffee @ 5:00 PM Dinner @ 6:00 PM Tacos (all fixings) w/Side Dish and Desert 

• District 26th Car Show  May 18th 12-4pm  If you wish to volunteer or have more questions, contact our WM Kenneth 

"Chad" Leinbach, (919) 260-7301, chad.leinbach@gmail.com. 

• OTL Golf Tournament June 15th  @ Wilshire Golf Club JW Andrew Leinbach, is leading that charge. He will need volunteers 
for all phases,—playing through cleaning up.  

• OTL Stated Meeting  June 18 @ 7:00pm ;Coffee @ 5:00 PM Dinner @ 6:00 PM Pork Chops-Apples/Apple Sauce, Corn,  

•                      Scalloped Potatoes S’mores Pudding Pie 

• OTL Stated Meeting  July 16 @ 7:00pm ;Coffee @ 5:00 PM Dinner @ 6:00 PM Hotdogs / Burgers-Sue's Cream Corn, Cole 

              Slaw, Potato Salad, Potato Chips Ambrosia, Ice Cream 

Who to Contact: 

Old Town Lodge Contact:  WM Kenneth "Chad" Leinbach chad.leinbach@gmail.com  (919) 260-7301   or   

Scott Horn  Secretary  @ 336-721-0414  

Lodge email oldtownlodge751@gmail.com  

Old Town Lodge Brothers Membership Web Page:   https://lodgelocator.com/old-town-751 


